
Newman Memorial Wants to Empower YOU to save a life!   

Basic Life Support Class for the Community 

As part of our ongoing efforts to provide Health and Education Outreach to the community we 

serve, Newman Memorial Hospital will be providing a Basic Life Support Class (BLS) that is open 

to the public for enrollment.  The fee for the class is $10 per person.  In this class, you will learn 

CPR and techniques to use if you encounter a choking victim.  These procedures will cover 

infants, children and adults.  The course includes a class, written test and skills check.  Following 

successful completion, you will be mailed a BLS card from the American Heart Association.  The 

class will be held March 26th from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm in the Basement Conference Room of the 

Hospital.  Enrollment is limited, so please call 580-938-5537 to reserve your spot.   


